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Hello Everyone, 

We have reached the end of the first term and what a 

term it has been. This last week we have had a week 

of enrichment and festive fun.   

The Christingle service on Sunday evening was a great 

success and started the festive celebrations for us. 

Thank you to Deacon Clarence and the Church team 

for organising this.  

Christmas Production 

On Tuesday evening TBS Primary students starred in 

“Stable Manners” our Christmas Production. It was an 

absolutely fantastic show and the students were 

amazing battling through coughs and colds to put on a 

great performance entertaining all those who turned 

up to watch. Such was the success that we are already 

planning something for July where the Secondary 

students can get involved too. Thank You to Miss King 

and the Fabulous TBS Team for all the hard work! 

 

Christmas Activities and Lunch at TBS 

Yesterday we had our Christmas Lunch cooked by Mrs 

Bright and the Food Tech students, Shon-Tay and Kyra 

(Excellent job guys). School Governors, PTA, staff and 

students sat down and enjoyed a scrumptious meal. 

We then had ice cream for dessert made by Geita. At 

2pm Santa made an appearance and gave out 

selection boxes and homemade reindeer hot 

chocolate to each student. Thank You to those who so 

kindly donated items for the lunch, the selection 

boxes and the hot chocolate reindeers. We are truly 

grateful to you all. 

 

Thanks also to Santa, It was good of you to call on us 

especially since all the students have been really good 

this term! 

 

All of us here at TBS would like to thank the PTA for 

their continuous support and for picking up the cost of 

the lunch, helping to serve the students and taking on 

the task of cleaning up after. Incredible job guys, we 

hope you had a lovely afternoon celebrating with us.  

 

This week we also welcomed new student Allie Fowler 

into Year 10. Allie has settled in well and we hope she 

will go on to achieve great things here with us at TBS! 

 

Today we said Goodbye to 

Kaveika Henry one of our Nursery 

students, who will be returning to 

St Helena in the New Year. Best 

wishes and good luck in your new 

School on St Helena Kaveika! 
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Before signing off for the last time this year, I would 

like thank the whole TBS team, you have all been 

absolutely amazing.  Merry Christmas to each and 

every one of you! Enjoy your time off with your family 

and friends and I will see you all back in January 2023.  

9th January 2023 – INSET Day for Staff 

10th January 2023 – Term 2 starts for all students.  

That’s it for this Calendar Year! 

Mrs Maggott 

Head Teacher 

 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 

from all at Two Boats School  


